
 

 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

  
In February 2020, the 73rd FICSA Council approved new procedures for conducting trainings. To 
reduce costs for the membership, training is no longer included in FICSA’s regular budget (FICSA 
Communication 32/20). 
 
As per the above decision, please click here to access the document. 
 

To:  All members 

 

From: Evelyn Kortum, General Secretary 

FICSA Guidelines on the use of 
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https://ficsa.org/fileadmin/user_upload/32-20_New_procedure_for_FICSA_workshops.pdf
https://ficsa.org/fileadmin/user_upload/32-20_New_procedure_for_FICSA_workshops.pdf
https://ficsa.org/fileadmin/user_upload/FICSA_Training_Fund_Guidelines_and_Form17.8.20.pdf

